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John Paul 'l in his encyclical the Gospel of Lif

requirements of Godds bountiful | ove

e
absolute imperative to respect, love and promote the life of every brother and sister, in accordance with tlle

their families. A special thanks to Father Robert J. Cullen our Celebrant and to Mother Olga and the
Daughters of Mary of Nazareth for preparing such a beautiful feast and celebration after the Baptismal Cerer

Love can conguer allWwith a mother YWonderful Things Are Happening All The

like Hanna, all things are possible! Hanna has worked A Big Welcome Hom e to
so hard to prove that she is the worthy mother we al| the newest member of the
knew she was! We are so excited to hear that she|is®Friends of t
soon to be raunified with her two beautiful sons. hFam"y’ Mackenzae ~with
) er beautiful Mom  Katie!
Hanna has kept her sobriety for 4 years and followefl
her parenting plan to
the |l etter
difficult journey
navigating  through
regulations, appoint- &
ments, tests and meet- §
ings. All the while she
would be the first to
tell you that without
keeping God first in |
her life she might “;
never have gotten
through any of it!

with one of our staff membei®eb Iskra,
teaching ESL (English as a second lah-
guage)Linda is just one of our very dedi .
cated volunteers who has shared so mych , d:

of her time and talent with our mother$ L 5
here. Not only is she preparing studigs .
for teaching ESL class once a week, fqut _ " ¥ i @
she has also begun one of our most ppp , o
ular group activities, Scrap-Booking! She
brings countless decorations, books aphd
papers for the mothers to make thege
beautiful memory records of their babi

9ROXOWHHU 6S RW-Bda3&aasidy (on lef) is seen herd 'ﬁ" ¥
all |

in our next Newsletter!




